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Valued Customers of Second Sight Systems: 

I want to take a moment and let you know how Second Sight Systems is responding to the coronavirus (COVID-19) 

outbreak.  First and foremost, Second Sight System’s number one priority is the safety and well-being of our employees, 

customers, suppliers, families and the communities in which we live and work.  Second Sight is taking steps to abide by 

the efforts designed to prevent further spread of COVID-19 and promote our co-workers' and our customers' health and 

safety while continuing to provide our utility customers across the U.S. with safe, reliable services through our team of 

professional Field Technicians. 

Our management team is tasked with regularly monitoring and assessing communications coming from the World Health 

Organization (WHO), U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Department of Labor (DOL) and other national 

authorities on this subject matter.  Our team will guide our actions in responding to the spread of the virus while balancing 

the need for business continuity and keeping our employees safe and healthy.  

Currently, there is minimal impact to our operations. We are actively communicating with our employees and providing 

them with updates to ensure their safety, while continuing to meet our obligations to you.   

As we navigate this time of uncertainty together, I want to reaffirm Second Sight’s commitment to safety and our 

customers.  For any questions or concerns, please contact us directly at info@sssrf.com or 844.789.9111. 

   

Regards, 

Jennifer Deibel 
Chairman 
Second Sight Systems 
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